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Kahnawà:ke Animal Control Law Hearing 
postponed 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 1, Ohiarí:ha/December 2023) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission (KLC) 
wishes to inform the community that the Hearing regarding the Kahnawà:ke Animal Control Law 
scheduled for Wednesday, November 29, was postponed due to lack of attendance.  
 
As per the Kahnawà:ke Decision-Making and Review Process (CDMRP), a public hearing is a 
required step in the review and implementation, and community involvement is vital to this 
process.  
 
The amended draft law is available for viewing in both a tracked change version - showing 
where changes were made (click here to view tracked change version), and a clean copy - fully 
revised (click here to view clean copy). 
 
A new Hearing date will be announced, with a target date of mid-January 2024. 
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For information on the Law, please contact: 
Ryan Montour, ryan.montour@mck.ca - Phone: 450-632-7500  
Robyn Montour, robyn.montour@mck.ca - Phone: 450-632-0635 
Lloyd Phillips, lloyd.phillips@mck.ca - Phone: 450-632-0635 
 
For further information on the Process, please email: 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Services 
KLS@mck.ca / 450-632-7500  
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